
 
 
 
 

ACADEMIC AFFAIRS MINUTES 
FEBRUARY 23, 2011 

 

 

Thank you Trustee Tyson and Good Morning, 

 

In the absence of the Provost, Chancellor Hyman reported on the degree audit activities, the PeopleSoft 

pre-requisite project, and the nursing program.  The degree audit, and pre-requisite projects will both 

improve student access to on-line registration and graduation information. 

 

The new Nursing Director is reviewing curriculum, and spending time with students in order to improve 

student success.  The Office of Academic Affairs will keep the Board of Trustees updated on these three 

priority areas. 
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